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8th Grade Yearbook News

BABY ADS FINAL WEEK TO PURCHASE!!
 Hello 8th grade families this is the final week

to purchase a baby ad for your little darling. 
We have dedicated more pages to the ads
than ever, so don’t miss out!!  Please get your
ad in by Feb 15th!

 
Baby Ad Process

1. Find an adorable photo of your 8th
grader as a baby / toddler.

2. Get the photo to Ms. Bennett; either
hard copy via her mailbox in the
Beaumont office OR email as an
attachment:BeaumontsYearbook@gmai
l.com

3. Include a message on the back of the
photo or in the body of the email. 
Maximum of 3 simple sentences, better
if it’s less than 2.   (20 words is too
much, it ends up covering the photo of
your adorable baby.)

4. Pay for the ad $15. I prefer the payment
to be made through Schoolpay.com  OR
noted on the bottom of my Yearbook
order forms found in the front office. 
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Simply write “purchased baby ad” on
the “white space” at the bottom, this is
also a great place to submit your
message if you’re not doing digital. 
(School pay IS SET UP FOR BABY
ADS!) I don’t count the ad as purchased
until the money is documented. 

5. If hardcopy please include a phone
number to contact you so that you can
pick up the photo.

6. Please note that I work on the ads in
LATE February or early March and will
be in contact with you about details, if
needed, at that time

8th Grade vs Staff Basketball
Game

 
Beaumont's annual 8th Grade vs Staff
Basketball game will take place
onThursday, March 8. 

 
Who will emerge victorious?!?

 
Proceeds from this game go towards the 8th
Grade Promotion event at the end of the
year.  Don't miss your chance to help out.

 
More information will appear in the coming
weeks, but for now, we could use your help
making this huge event a success.  We need a
host of volunteers to help on game night, and
have created a SignUp Genius to that end. 

 Please SIGN UP HERE to volunteer.  We
can't put on such a large undertaking without
help from parents.

 
Thank you and see you on the court March
8th!

Beaumont UnAuction
  

Save the date for the Beaumont Middle
School UN-Auction, the night of March
10th at the German American Society. 
Enjoy eats, drinks and raffle fever.  Details to
come. 

A few dedicated volunteers have stepped up
to save the UnAuction, but we can't do it
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alone. 
 

We are looking for snazzy raffle
packages and would be forever grateful
for your assistance.  Big or small, we
need them!  Please email us
at:beaumontfoundation@gmail.com

Community News

Foreign exchange hosting
 

Are you interested in adding international
fun and activity in your family's routine? 
Why not consider volunteering your family as
a host family for a foreign exchange student
in the 2018-2019 school year?

 
Northwest Student Exchange has partnered
with PPS for over 15 years, placing high
school foreign exchange students with
families and schools. We have students from
Brazil, Spain, Asia, Europe, and Scandinavia.
Semester-long and year-long options
available. For more information, contact
Patricia Rimmer. Email: primmer@pps.net 
OR  rimmer9492@comcast.net. Phone: 503-
740-2754.

Portland Public Schools recognizes the diversity and
worth of all individuals and groups and their roles in
society. It is the policy of the Portland Public School
Board that there will be no discrimination or
harassment of individuals or groups on the grounds of
age, color, creed, disability, marital status, national
origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation in any
educational programs, activities or employment.
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